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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 5:03 PM
To: 'metaorleans@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon Meta Calder,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: metaorleans@everyactioncustom.com <metaorleans@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2020 4:32 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
Watching the fires in California and the rising sea level in South Florida lets you know that climate change is real. The 
transition to the generation of solar energy is absolutely essential to addressing this crisis. To put policies in place that 
will inevitably discourage this transition is unthinkable. We should be doing everything in our power to not only 
encourage the growth of solar power but that we do it as soon as possible. We are simply running out of time. 
 
Net metering is one of those mechanism that encourage this transition. Please defend solar workers, business owners, 
and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering here in Florida. 
 
Sincerely, 
Meta Calder 
3740 Ravine Dr  Tallahassee, FL 32312-1150 




